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Regarding the re-application of 3BR Meat Processing, I am still totally opposed to the
location of this facility in a residential area off Wilson Creek Rd. I have found no one in
the area who isn't opposed to this type of facility.  There is plenty of land elsewhere in the
county for this facility to be located, that is not a residential area.

Respectfully, 
Barry Callaway
Lone Willow Homeowners Assoc.
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